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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: West Jesmond Primary School Sport Relief 2020 
 
On Friday 13th March as part of our Sport Relief fundraising, we will be planning a variety of 
events to support this very worthy cause. 
 

1. On Friday 13th March, the children will be asked to come to school in non-uniform wearing 
their sports kit and make a suggested donation of £1 or more if you wish. 
 

2. From Monday 9th March, School Council will hopefully have a limited number of Sport Relief 
Wristbands on sale for £1 at playtime on the KS2 yard. More information about this will 
follow nearer the time; as we are currently still waiting for delivery of them. 

 
3. During the day itself, the whole school will be ‘buddying up’ with their buddy classes for a 

games/sporting activity. 
 

4. Finally, adopting an ‘everything in moderation’ approach, we will be holding a charity bake 
sale after school on Friday 13th March in the undercroft and in the Year 3 yard. Healthy 
bakes welcome too of course! This time it is Reception and KS1 turn to bake!  

 
Please send any donations into school on the Friday morning and if you would like your 
container returned, please ensure it is clearly labelled with your child’s name and class. No 
nuts please. It would be fantastic to see some Sport Relief themed bakes! 
 

Thank you for your continued support and here’s hoping we can raise as much money as possible 
for this very worthwhile charity. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Lucy Oades 
 
Raising Aspirations and Enterprise Coordinator 

 
 
 


